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New Road, Southbourne, Emsworth, Hants. PO10 8JX
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Website:
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West Sussex County Council School
Headteacher: Mrs. L. Whiffin, BEd (Hons)
Dear Parents/Carers,

We are looking forward to seeing you all next week at the Reception Christmas Celebration. The children have been busy practising their singing!

For the Christmas Celebration we would like the children to wear something festive of their choice. This could be a Christmas jumper, dress, shirt or, something sparkly. Please could they bring their Christmas outfit into school in a named carrier bag by Tuesday 5th December.
We will send the Christmas outfit home on Thursday 7th December after their first performance. Friday 8th December is Christmas Jumper/Christmas non school uniform day for the whole school, therfore the children will be able to come into school in their festive outfit ready for the celebration on Friday.  
If you have any queries please speak to the class teacher.

Kind Regards 

Hannah de Jong, Fay Baird and Charlotte Clarke


